
Buffalo Trail Water Association, Inc. 
41135 US Hwy 62 

Mayslick, KY 41055 
Phone/Fax: 606-763-6516 

October 31, 2017 

Gwen Pinson, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Case Number- 2017-00193 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

RECEIVED 

DEC 18 2017 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

As required by the PSC Order for Case No. 2017-00193, we are informing the 
Commission that we are at the 50% completion mark for the Sardis Tank Project 
Construction began on September 14th, 2017. Unfortunately, we realize that we did not 
inform the Commission of the start of construction. 

As required by the order, we will be submitting "as-built" record drawings, as well as 
complete construction cost with evidence within 60 days of project completion. 

Respectfully, 

&u:A~ 
Dick Clary, Chairman 
Buffalo Trail Water Association 


